
 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 21st June 2024 

 
 

This week we read the ‘The Lighthouse Keeper’s Lunch’, the 
children thought the seagulls were very sneaky stealing Mr 
Grinling’s lunch!  The children did some super lighthouse 
work and some very impressive writing and number work. 
 

It was all smiles on Tuesday for the class photo, I’m sure 
it’ll be super cute! 
 

Forest School - The children were on the look out for 
dragons this week! They made potions and hid from the 
dragon when they heard him roar by running into the den – 
let’s not even talk about the dragon snot Mr Smith has to 
clear up each day! Ewww!  Mr Smith is thoroughly enjoying 
the sessions with EYFS as they are so enthusiastic and listen 
so well – how lovely.  
 

Our transition days were very successful, we welcomed some 
lovely new EYFS children and I’m so proud of how 
welcoming our existing children were to them all.  As for the 
Reception children moving to Year One – they were just 
fabulous. I had a sneaky peak at them doing their work and 
I’m pleased to report they were doing a great job!  I was 
lovely that they all came to say hello to me when we were 
outside.  
 

Next week we will continue our ‘Lighthouse Keeper’s’ work. 

EYFS Learn with Me (Science) – Friday 28th June 9:00am 

Have a lovely weekend!  

Mrs Madden  ☺ 

 


